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Wishing a Happy & Healthy New Year to all of our
students, parents, & friends, from all of us at MLC!

Start the New Year by Following
Music Learning Center
on Facebook and Instagram

It's easy! Just click on the link below. Weekly we post
carefully selected content about music education and MLC
events.

Please join Us!
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IMPORTANT WEATHER
REMINDER!



https://musiclearningcenter.org
https://www.facebook.com/musiclearningcenterct/?ref=page_internal
https://www.instagram.com/musiclearningcenterct

On snowy days, check our Danbury Studio's HOMEPAGE or call
(203) 748-1444 to see if all lessons will be held Online that day
instead of in person. You may find more information about our
Weather Policies & Procedures HERE.

MORE NOTES & REMINDERS

e Martin Luther King Day - We are open for our regular lesson
schedule on Monday, January 16th. If you are not able to
attend a lesson, use your online account to cancel at least 24
hours in advance in order to be eligible for a makeup.

e Makeup Lesson Scheduling - Login to your Lesson
Management System account. Use the login link below for the
studio where you take your lessons:

DANBURY STUDIO . RIDGEFIELD STUDIO

e |f you are eligible to schedule any makeups then the
"Schedule a Makeup" link will appear on your dashboard.

. Additional information about student absences and makeup
lesson eligibility is included in our MLC Palicies.

PERFORMING GROUPS!

Rocm\BAND There is still time to let us know if you are
T interested in joining one of the groups we
will be forming this winter and spring!

Consider enhancing your lessons by
participating in a Rock or Jazz Band, or a
Chamber Ensemble.

Please Email the MLC office for more information.

| Are you having trouble getting your
(et child to practice regularly?

h It's a common concern of parents, but

improvement is possible. What you say and do
matters a great deal. Read this excellent article
for helpful tips on how to keep practice time
regular, productive, and fun!

P.S. - Our page has a PBS Video,



http://www.musiclearningcenter.org/
https://www.musiclearningcenter.org/weather-cancellation.php
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/
https://musiclearningcenter.studioautopilot.com/dashboard/
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/policies/
mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org
https://theconversation.com/how-to-stop-nagging-your-child-to-practise-their-musical-instrument-100594
https://www.facebook.com/musiclearningcenterct

Have you ever wondered why a piece of music
makes you feel a certain way?

In this video, The PBS Student Reporting Lab
explores the connection between our brains,
music, and our moods. It is fascinating!
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We would love to hear from you. Send Us a Note

Thank you for being a part of the Music Learning
Center!

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444
Our two studio locations:
425 Main St, Danbury CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org
409 Main St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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